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June 29: 
Economic Subcommittee
July 6, July 21, & July 28: 

Contract Bargaining

Current Schedule

Meeting location has not been finalized



Economic Subcommittee Opens Talks
This round of contract negotiations is scheduled to kick off on June 29.  The parties have agreed to form an
economic subcommittee for this round of negotiations that will meet to begin looking at and discussing the
major economic conditions of the agreement.  These meetings and conversations will occur in conjunction
with traditional bargaining sessions.  We have and will continue pushing Sharp on the need to improve the
retention and recruitment of RNs by improving the economic provisions of the contract. Far too many of our
colleagues have left for more generous compensation and better working conditions.  
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Sharp Delays Coming to the Table
After multiple attempts to schedule bargaining sessions with Sharp
management, we have confirmed a limited number of meetings dates.  We
offered management 54 meeting dates. The union does not understand
Sharp’s delays, but will continue to offer multiple meeting dates with the hope
that they will take a more serious approach to setting a productive negotiation
schedule.  

The True Cost of Being a Hero
Our battle against the COVID-19 pandemic will bring lasting changes to the nursing profession and to the
future of health care. After the accolades, car parades, and food donations for front-line heroes, we returned
to units short on staffing, personal protective gear, and hope. We continue to show true heroism by
collectively standing up for our patients and our professional practice, and caring for our community.
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